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Service Announcements
29 July 2020
Dear (*ContactSalutation*),

For the latest Bunker Adjustment Factor (BAF) costs & Low Sulphur Surcharge
(LSS) update, please refer to the following links:

Bunker Adjustment Factor Update

Low Sulphur Surcharge Update

 

ANL has advised their Port Congestion Surcharge for refrigerated cargo to
Chittagong has been withdrawn effective from Bills of Lading dated 1st of July.

 

A number of shipping lines (including Hamburg Sud, Cosco, ANL, ONE, OOCL,
PIL & MSC) have announced another General Rate Increase (GRI) / Rate
Restoration (RR) of up to US$300 per TEU to be implemented on their services
from Asia to New Zealand. As previously advised, the increase will vary depending
on origin load port and carrier, and is expected to be between US$25-250 per TEU
effective from the 1st of August.

 

CMA CGM have announced they will implement a Peak Season Surcharge (PSS)
for Reefer cargo from Europe & Mediterranean ports to Australia & New Zealand.
The PSS will be US$300 per Reefer container effective from the 1st of August
until further notice.

 

MSC have advised they will increase their Origin Terminal Handling Fee (OTHC)
by up to NZ$5 per TEU effective from the 1st of August.

 

http://www.mainfreight.com/
https://www.mainfreight.com/nz/en/nz-home/nz-bunker-adjustment-fee-update.aspx
https://www.mainfreight.com/nz/en/nz-home/nz-lss-updates.aspx
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Hapag have advised they will increase their Australian Import Document Fee by
AU$25 per Bill of Lading effective from the 1st of August.

 

Marfret have advised they will increase their Origin Terminal Handling Charges
for New Zealand exports effective from the vessel Bomar Regina v54.

 

Hamburg Sud have announced a General Rate Increase (GRI) from the USA &
Canada to Australia & New Zealand of US$150 per TEU effective from the 15th of
August.

 

CMA CGM have announced a General Rate Increase (GRI) from East Coast &
Gulf Coast USA ports of load and inland locations routed via said ports to Australia
& New Zealand. The intended increase will be US$100 per TEU effective from the
17th of August.

 

For further information on any of these announcements, please contact your local
Mainfreight Air & Ocean Sales or Customer Service Representative.

We will send out market updates or information via email. Under the Unsolicted Electronic Messages Act 2007 we need to ensure that
we have your consent to continue to send these emails. You don't have to do anything if you are happy to continue receiving our
market updates or information, however if you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply with the words "please unsubscribe"
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